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Our next Legacy Lecture Series will feature singer Merrill Osmond - on Monday, April 3rd at
12 noon in the basement of the St. George Tabernacle
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Monday, March 20, 2023 at 07:41 PM MDT

Dear Friends,

We are thrilled to let you know that our Legacy Lecgture Series on Monday, April 3 will feature Merrill
Osmond, the lead singer of the world famous Osmond family. His presentation is entitled, "A Walk Down
Memory Lae.” We are thrilled to have Merrill with us.

Merrill Osmond is also an established solo artist, in addition to being the lead singer of the Osmond family.
He has toured throughout the world performing in many major venues. With his brothers, Merrill has been
the lead singer on 27 gold records. He has produced and written the music and lyrics for five number one
hit records. The Osmonds have produced 47 platinum and gold records and no other recording artists
have earned as many gold records in one year as the Osmond family. It's Merrill's incredible voice you can
hear on such hits as One Bad Apple, Let Me In, Love Me For A Reason, and Crazy Horses. The
Osmonds still hold the record today for achieving eleven Gold Award Certificates in one year.

Merrill was the Executive Producer of the Donny & Marie Show that aired on ABC-TV. He worked closely
with the production of President Ronald Reagan's Inauguration, and in 1989 he was invited to produce the
Inaugural Ball for President George H. Bush. In 1983, Merrill co-founded and assisted in creating The
Children's Miracle Network that has since raised more than $4 billion for children's hospitals around the
world.

Merrill is the Patron of The Hearing Fund UK, a charity founded by his son, Justin. The Hearing Fund
helps children living with hearing loss and helps raise deaf awareness globally. Merrill produces the annual
Gala event held by The Hearing Fund UK. He is now celebrating his 64th year in show business and
continues to produce new music, tour, and perform both solo and with his brothers entertaining huge
audiences both in America and The United Kingdom. You can check Merrill's website at
http://www.merrillosmond.com/ for more informaton.

We hope you will be able to join us on Monday, April 3rd for this wonderful "Walk Down Memory Lane"”
with Merrill Osmond. Please bring your friends and neighbors. Thank you so much for your support of
the Legacy Lecture Series. For your information, due to scheduling conflicts, we have postponed the

Legacy Lecture featuring The Chosen until next fall.t

Sincerely,
Marilyn Lamoreaux
435-705-0605
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